
AURORA BUSINESS OLYMPICS 

Shorthand- PAM EKERN- First Place 

Job Interview- SANDY HOWE- Superior 

Typing Production- DEBBIE POTTS- Superior 

Business Machines- CONNIE BAINBRIDGE- Third Place 

KERRIE DIXON- Superior 

Acc01.mting- CAROL GAUSS- Superior 

Data Processing- JONATHAN BROYLES- Superior 

Spelling- KERRIE DIXON- First Place 

DAWN JOHNSON- Third Place 

Business Math-DAWN JOHNSON- Superior 

Thinking on your Feet- CONNIE DUNKLEBURGER- Superior 

Business Vocabulary- JONATHAN BROYLES- First Place 

High Point Runners-Up- KERRIE DIXON 

JONATHAN BROYLES 

KERRIE DIXON AND 
DAWN JOHNSON­
Spelling Trophy Win­
ners. 
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Others participating were 
Karen Simmons, Tammy 
Howard, Debbie 
Breuggeman, Doreen 
Gordon, Steve Wurst, 
Michaell Arrance, and 
Debbie Parten. Mrs. 
Billmeyer was the sponsor 
for the group. 

JONATHAN BROYLES AND 
KERRIE DIXON - High Point Run­
ner-Up Trophy Winners. 

Fourteen schools partici­
pated in the Olympics 
which were held on Thurs­
day, April 24, at the Aurora 
Tech Center. The ratings 
were as follows: First Place , 
Second Place, Third Place, 
and Superior. 

SPANISH CLUB 

FRONT ROW L T? ~-Lorrie Cr~ven! Cay S~ac~, _Paul Novak,_ Lael Sherwood, Jeane Arvidson, Stacey Cooke, 
SECO~D ROW- V1ck1 Hoy, Kerne D1~on, Cmd1 B1gelow, Demse Howard, Toni Gattoni, Nancy Parker, Larry 
Venhwsen, Mrs. Pappas (sponsor), Cmdy Wells, Mark Kent, Jeff Kremer. THIRD ROW- Dina Franco Johnna 
VanDeventer, Susan Marvin, Bruce Butler, Tina Peterson, Janice Davis Byron Barnes Eric Bergmann' Kaylee 
Johnson, Bonnie Costello, Bob Cook, Connie Sear, Mike Kindsvater. ' ' ' 

SPANISH CLUB has been very active 
this year. We have had several money 
making projects; a chile supper, an attic 
sale, several bakesales, and a sopapilla 
sale in order to make our trip to Chihuahua 
possible. 

IN MEXICO, we expanded our knowl­
edge of the Mexican people by making 
new friends with the residents. We saw the 
sights of the city and did shopping in the 
market. After an 18 hour bus ride, the 
members got to know each other very well. 
The trip was a fantastic experience and 
will bring back fond memories. 


